
    NEWSLETTER MARCH 2021 

I can hardly believe we are saying 
‘Welcome back’ as we end the spring 
term!  We are all just getting used to 
seeing the children back - enjoying  
seeing their teachers and friends, and 
back to their learning.   
Let’s look forward to the summer term 
and stay hopeful that we are finally on 
the roadmap out of this terrible  
pandemic.  
As I type this there has been no  
further guidelines released by the  
Department for Education (DfE), so as 
such all matters relating to life in 
school will remain the same.  Of course, 
should that change, I will inform you as 
soon as possible.   
I would like to say a huge thank you to 
you as parents for continuing to stick 
to the rules that are in place,  
particularly the wearing of face masks 
when on site.  I appreciate it is not an 
ideal situation for any of us, but the 
vast majority of you have been so  
supportive and understanding.   
We are hoping that we don’t hear about 
any positive cases in the first few days 
after we break up, but should that 
 happen, your child may be required to 
self isolate.  We will update you  
accordingly.  
 

Have a great Easter everyone, the 
summer term is looking promising for 
the easing of some lockdown measures 
- fingers crossed.  

 

Mrs Hanks 

Governor Awards  

We are extremely proud of our New Hall  
pupils. Shining examples for us all.  
The following pupils were awarded  our      
Governor award: 
 
Team Carpenter - Sophie 

Team Degville - Mia 

Team Rainbird - Dexter  

Team Durning - Sebastian 

Team Lynch - Becca 

Team Edwards - Frankie 

Team White - Freya 

Team Evans - James 

Team Dudley - Deborah 

Team Steadman - Kawther 

Team Collis - Luis 

Team Thomas - Maisie 

Team Roberts - Rhys 

 
 
Punctuality Reminder 
Start times are as follows: 
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2:  8.45am.  
Year 3 & Year 4: 8.50am.  
Year 5 & Year 6: 8.55am.  
 
Any late arrivals will have to wait until 9.15am 
for staff to be available to collect late pupils 
from the Visitors car park.  Please remain 
with your child until a member of staff has 
appeared.  
 
Thank you  
 
 
 



Voting Day 
School will be closed to all pupils on  
Thursday 6th May 2021. Children will return 
to school on Friday 7th May 2021. 
 
Inset Days 
Please note the following inset days: 
28th May 2021 
21sy July 2021 
 
May Play Scheme Changes 
Please note there will no longer be a  
discount on the price of a full day session 
for children who attend New Hall Primary 
School. We feel the price still represents 
value for money.  
The scheme will run from 8.00am to 6.00pm 
at a cost of £25.00 per day, per child. Half 
days are available at £13.50 per session 
(8.00am – 1.00pm or 1.00pm – 6.00pm).  
 
 
Star Burst  
 
Team Carpenter 

11th March - N/A 

18th March - Laiten 

25th March - Nylah 

 

Team Degville  

11th March - N/A 

18th March - Freddie 

25th March - Daisy Lou 

 

Team Rainbird 

11th March - Daniel 

18th March - Callum 

25th March - Roaan 

 

Team Durning 

11th March - Samar 

18th March - Amira 

25th March - Yusra 

 

Team Lynch 

11th March - Naveah 

18th March - Mackenzie 

25th March - Milo 

Team White 

11th March - Toby 

18th March - Bethany  

25th March - Laila 

 
Team Edwards  
11th March - Frankie 

18th March - Tamara 

25th March - Malyki 

 

Team Evans 
11th March - Angel 

18th March - N/A 

25th March - N/A 

 

Team Dudley 
11th March - Kailen 

18th March - N/A 

25th March - Noah 

 

Team Collis 

11th March - Aden 

18th March - Luis 

25th March - Ella 

 

Team Steadman  

11th March - Mason 

18th March - Wade 

25th March - Daniel 

Team Roberts 
11th March - Riley 

18th March - Mirabel 

25th March - Amir 

Team Thomas 
11th March - Dylan 

18th March - Saffy 

25th March - Ashton 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Bronze Achievement 
Well done to the following children who  
completed their Bronze achievement card. 
They have all worked so hard for their 
bronze achievement  certificate in   
being a caring individual, collaborative  
learner, a creative mind and a critical  
thinker.  
Team Carpenter: 
Whole class 
 
Team Degvile: 
Hugo       Mia 
Joshua    Leah 
Iris         Isla 
Maisie     Lola 
 
Team Rainbird:    
Amaya             Reegan  
Muhammad      Dexter  
Elise                Nina  
Amelia             Daniel  
Roaan              Victoria  
Kaine               Tilly 
Halle                Georgia 
Keondrae         Zuzanna 
Lily - Silver achievement 
Lilly-Anna - Silver achivement 
 
Team Lynch: 
Naveah           Kaylah -Rae 
Milo                Andreas  
Harry              Frank 
Rose 
 
Team Durning: 
Alesha         Henry G 
Amira           Samar  
Rosalie         Evie  
Lacie-Mai     Jack  
Raja              Porsha  
Tamoye         Rylee  
Yusra            Lily-Grace  
Kailen  
Henry - Silver achievement 
Eden - Silver achievement 
Sebastian - Silver achievement 
 
Team Edwards: 
Malyki 
 
Team White: 
Kian      Toby 
Laila     Ava 
Azaan 
 
 

 

Team Edwards: 
Laila       Zara  
Tyler      Ella  
Jensen   Lamees 
Bella       Romeo  
Omar      Connie  
Ollie       Thomas 
Tulula      Ellie-Mai 
Alaia 
 
 
Team Dudley: 
Tumelo 
Nevaeh 
 
Team Collis: 
Milda                 Aden 
Cienna-Mai         Max 
Oguz                  Sky 
Aaron                 Luis 
Ziad                   Amira 
Matthew            Nikhil 
Elsie-Beau         Oluwaseyi 
Cee-Jai              
 
Team Steadman: 
Millie        Elsie 
Stavros    Karma 
Ashia        Lanai 
Luke         Jake 
Daisy        Daniel 
William      
Neva - Silver achievement 
Kawther - Silver achievement 
 
Team Roberts: 
Joshua      Faezah 
Sacha        Junior 
Louise        Mirabel 
Eleni          Lacey-Ann 
Rhys          Mayla 
Lily-Skye   Rien 
 
Team Thomas: 
Saffy-Rose   Kassey 
Ryan              Paige                
     

 

 

 



PE uniform  
A reminder that on the days when children 
come into school in the PE kits, they should 
be wearing PLAIN joggers and their school 
jumpers with their trainers.  
NO LOGOS, NO BRANDWEAR. PLEASE.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
School Shoes  
The last few weeks have appeared to be  
difficult for some parents to purchase  
appropriate school shoes, and we have been 
understanding of this.  After Easter ALL  
pupils should be wearing the appropriate 
footwear or they will be given a pair of 
school pumps  to wear in school.  
 
See the ‘Skip the Queue’ on the back page 
from Clarks. 
 
Appropriate and acceptable school shoes 
need to be : flat black, leather type school 
shoes   

 

Here are some examples of acceptable 
school shoes:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unacceptable shoes:      

 

 

     



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 2020/21* 
 

 

April 

School closed - Friday 2nd April  

(Bank Holiday) 

School closed - Monday 5th April - Friday 16th April 

19th - School open to pupils 

 

May 

School closed - Monday 3rd May (Bank  

Holiday) 

4th - School open to pupils 

28th - Inset day (school closed to pupils) 

 

Half term - Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June 

 

June 

7th - School open to pupils 

9th & 10th - Virtual Parents Evening 

 

July 

21st - Inset day (school closed to pupils) 

School closed - Thursday 22nd July - Wednesday 1st September  

 

 

*Teacher training days to be added 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


